
 

Technical Information n° 41                                                                                                                       13/08/2020 

 

 

 

 

    

    

Please read carefully before opening the plastic film Please read carefully before opening the plastic film Please read carefully before opening the plastic film Please read carefully before opening the plastic film 

packaging.packaging.packaging.packaging.    

 

1. When placing the order, please make sure that you have 

purchased the suitable model for your car by checking the 

original serial number and the picture. 

 

2. Look through the plastic film and check that the model 

and the connections of the control unit (Ballast) perfectly 

match. 

 

3. The control unit (Ballast) is packed in an anti-static film: once the film has been opened, the 

control unit cannot be returned or replaced. 

 

4. First thing to check is that the wiring in the headlight, to and from the control unit (Ballast), and 

the starter are both intact and work properly. If not, the new control unit (Ballast) or other parts of 

the car could break down. 

 

5. Make sure that the xenon lamp is in good condition and works properly. If the lamp does not 

work properly, the control unit (Ballast) could turn out to be faulty. 

 

6. Note on the control unit (Ballast) ERA…….:  

If the gaskets do not correspond entirely to the model received, transfer the gasket from the old 

control unit. This can be done by cutting the old gasket to one side, so that it can be assembled 

on the new cable. 

 

7. Any liability for further damages is excluded, since it is not possible to assess the causes of a 

possible malfunction in advance. 
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